From: Tryban_Telser, Esther 
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 9:53 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Patton, Stephen; Pezanoski, Diane M
Subject: RE: SABA Conference

Steve,

 

Here's my post-trip report that, in conjunction with my having presented at this year's annual conference on bankruptcy law, the State's Association of Bankruptcy Attorneys (SABA), an affiliate of the National Association of Attorneys General (NAAG) will send me a check in the next couple of months to reimburse me for my air fare to Albuquerque ($321.80) and three nights at the conference hotel in Santa Fe ($362.85) for a total of $684.65.

 

 

In addition to my presenting, my attendance at the conference had one additional benefit for Chicago, I was re-elected to a new three-year term on the SABA board of directors.

 

Thank you so much for making this reporting process so easy.  Please let me know if there is anything else I need to do to comply.

 

E.T.

 

